

Merry Christmas from your friends at Student Life Kids Camp! We know December is a busy month in your ministry, so we've listed just a few quick reminders to keep on your radar as 2023 comes to an end.

DEPOSIT REMINDER

- Deposits are due January 31st
- Deposits are \$75 per person
- Deposits are non-refundable or non-transferable after January 31st.
 For detailed information about our financial policy, check out your camp statement or view our <u>Financial FAQ's</u>

Your payment link can be found in your emailed statement.

Your current registration number: %SLC_CURRENT_REG%

Your current deposit balance: \$%SLC_DEPOSIT_DUE%



What makes volunteering at Student Life Kids Camp different? LEADERSHIP.

Our Staff Volunteer program is designed for 11th & 12th grade students who are looking to grow in their faith and serve as a leader. This is a great opportunity to share with the Student Pastor at your church who might be looking for intentional moments to teach their students about servant leadership.

When a staff volunteer group arrives at camp, they will quickly be given the title "Staff Volunteer" and will serve with our staff all week long. They will help with load in, check-in, housing, recreation, hospitality, camp store, production, and more! The best part? You will be serving together as a group all week long! This opens the door for milestone moments to take place within your ministry, so that they will go home with your ministry.

Visit our Staff Volunteer page for more info and to save your students' spot today!

Click to Learn More

2024 PREP CENTER COMING SOON

Mark your calendars! January 31st is the release of our full 2024 Prep Center. In the meantime, our Prep Center page will be periodically updated with material to simplify your camp prep experience even before January 31st.

Check it Out







%SENDER-INFO-SINGLELINE%

We're required to put this here, but please don't <u>Unsubscribe</u> or you'll miss out on important camp updates!